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Comments: I have serious concerns and misgivings about the Jellico Vegetation Management Project. Primary

concerns are the proposed uses of herbicides, clearcutting, impact on soil, water quality, sedimentary flow, and

the potential for erosion and flooding.

 

McCreary County has been "managed" all around with Greenwood, the area around Peters Mountain, etc.

 

The Jellico area, both McCreary and Whitley Counties, has such beauty and potential for recreational

development.

 

Please do not continue with the project's current proposed action.


